
Page 1 of 1 

 

Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 11, 2019 
 

Present: Selectmen: Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; and Clerk – Kent Young. 
 

Chris Liller called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Orders were reviewed and signed. 
 

Modifications:  No Modifications were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues:    Little Kidder Brook Bridge:  Chris Liller reported that the bidding process has 

begun.  Last week, a notice was put in the Brattleboro Reformer and sent to several potential bidders.  A 

Site visit has been scheduled of November 22 and the bids are scheduled to be considered on December 

23.  Sand / Salt Shed Doors:  All Seasons Const. is expected to begin work on this project at the end of 

the week.  Winter Schedule:  The Road Crew is now working the 5-day regular winter schedule and 

Grayson Peterson has commenced working for the winter, as of this week.  He now has his CDL.  Chris 

Liller supplied the board members with a winter call-in schedule as well. 
 

Transfer Station:  Gerald Cloutier will be filling in for Scott Marquis while he is out due to medical 

issues. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s Minutes of October 28, 2019. Kevin 

Robinson seconded.  All concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 7:45pm.  Kevin Robinson seconded.  All were in favor 

and the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  

David Kent Young 


